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Mail-in and drop-off voting are essential to free and fair elections.  Requiring personal 

appearance at a certain place on a certain day is an unnecessary hardship for many 

people due to work and transportation, and an impossibility for those who are injured 

or ill or disabled or away from home.  Voting should be supported to make it as easy 

as possible for everyone to vote, because it is the foundation of our democracy.  

Mail-in and drop-off voting have worked well.  We must keep them on behalf of all 

Oregonians.  Do not prioritize or require in-person voting.  Rebecca Dempsey 


